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Upcoming Events
October 12th Harvest Celebration in Church (whole school, sorry no Parents/Carers)
October 18th and 19th 
Parents Evenings:
from 3.40pm onwards
October 20th Dress Down Day for East Bierley Christmas Lights
October 20th Half Term
October 30th School reopens after Half Term
October 31st School Nursing Team – flu vaccinations for Reception, Yrs. 1, 2, 3 & 4 

Attendance
September to 9th October = 97.79

Our challenging attendance target is 98%.

Late marks since September – 21 with Yr 1 and 2 having 5 each  

Please try to ensure your child arrives at school in time for the start of the school day. The doors open at 8:40am and children must be in school by 9 am. 
Late arrival at school means that children miss the important settling part of the day and means that school meal totals are constantly being changed by the office.


__________________________________



South View Road, East Bierley, Bradford BD4 6PH
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	Dear Parents/Carers
Parents’ evening – a letter will be sent home tomorrow with instructions how to book your appointment to meet with your child’s class teacher next week.  We hope you are all able to join us. Tea and coffee will be available in the hall along with the opportunity to look through your child’s school books.

[bookmark: _GoBack]PTFA Auction Evening – We hope you can all join us on the 20th October at the Cricket Club for our Auction Evening – a raffle and lots of super things to bid for.  The event is to raise money for East Bierley Primary School PTFA and East Bierley Community Sports Association. Tickets available from School, Rugby Club and Cricket Club.

Christmas Lights – The children have entered a competition to design this year’s additional Christmas Light in East Bierley. On Friday 20th October, we will have a dress down day to raise money for the Christmas Lights in the village. The new light and Christmas event will take place on the 5th December. More details to follow regarding the Christmas event.
MyMaths – Thank you for your support with Mymaths and the times tables challenge.  We are seeing really super results and are thrilled with the uptake.
Enrichment – our enrichment afternoons have worked really well this half term.  The children and staff have enjoyed the sports and class based activities.
Harvest – our Harvest appeal links with the Diocese and Church this year and we are raising money to help provide fresh water.  We are collecting coins (it can be pennies) every time we use water to help raise our awareness of how much we take it for granted and to make a positive step to help change the lives of others. We will collect our Harvest coins in on Thursday this week.

If you wish to speak to us about your child, please make an appointment to speak with their class teacher or myself.
Mrs L Upham – Headteacher and All the Staff at East Bierley.
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